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Kathleen Sims
184 Colburn road
New boston, NH 03070

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I strongly oppose the  Northern Pass project.  Nh does not need the power.  It will gut the small
communities of the north.  It will destroy historical built and natural environments.  Hydro Quebec is not
clean. The jobs allegedly to be created are few, temporary, and will go to non-nh residents.

The communities most affected don't want it.

Regards,
Kathleen O'neill Sims

Sincerely,
Kathleen Sims

mailto:kosims11@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

